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11/7/2023

Re: Notifications: Testing Discontinuation (IL-18BP)

Dear Cincinnati Children’s CBDI Diagnostic Immunology Laboratory Clients:

IL-18 Binding Protein
Interleukin-18 Binding Protein (IL-18BPa) testing has been discontinued as of 11/7/2023.

The Interleukin-18 assay (IL-18) is still available and will be reported as usual. 

Please contact the Diagnostic Immunology Laboratory at 513-636-4685 with any questions. 



Thank you.

The CBDI Diagnostic Immunology Laboratory at Cincinnati Children's
Phone 513.636.4685 | Fax 513.636.3861 | Email: CBDILabs@cchmc.org
3333 Burnet Avenue | R2328 | Cincinnati, Ohio 45229-3039
www.cincinnatichildrens.org/DIL 
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